Dear Sir/Madam

The Firs Farm wetlands have given the local community a wonderful green space where they can relax, unwind and enjoy nature. This came at a cost obviously which we the local residents have been very grateful to Enfield Council. The children are loving the spaces and the nature on their doorstep.

So now you - the people who have given us such a wonderful space - will now take it away from us! why? Why do you not come to see this place to understand how valuable it is to us the local community?

Why do you not take your project for the Crematorium somewhere else? Have you seen the wetlands off the A10 at Bury Street? We cannot even go there as its so frightening! Build your Crem there please.

Do not make Firs Farm a place of mourning instead of a place of happiness.

You cannot imagine how good the place makes us feel - especially for someone like myself undergoing chemotherapyits my place to relax and enjoy the surroundings . This is the same for so many others. Please do not take our health away because that is what you are actually doing